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Minster Family of Schools – Social Media Statement 

As a group of schools we are aware of the many benefits of social media, and that this is 

now a powerful part of everyday life.  We are equally aware, unfortunately, that this form 

of communication is open to abuse, and may cause upset and confusion if not used 

sensitively and thoughtfully.   

If it comes to our notice that negative or aggressive comments have been posted we will 

ask to meet with parents, carers and students (if appropriate) to discuss the issue.  

We recognise that the huge majority of our parents, carers and students use all forms of 

social media in an entirely responsible manner, often making good use of the resources 

available.  As a group of schools we also believe that the opinions of parents, carers and 

students, whether positive or negative, are extremely useful in helping us to improve the 

service we provide and would invite you all to continue to contact the teaching staff or 

Headteachers if you have any concerns. 
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